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February will be a short month. Even though it is short we have 

an exciting adventure planned by the Howlers

about safety and celebrate Baden Powell.

Be sure to check out the column to the right for upcoming 

meetings and on the following page for any camp 
information. Also remember that ScoutsTracker will also have 
this information and more. 
 

 

Safety Meeting 
We will go over the reasons for a muster point. Also cover food
allergies and create a first aid kit. 
 

Howler Planned Meeting 
We have asked the Howlers to plan 2 activities that will be 
completed by the pack over the next two months. As of this writing 

the final decision has not been made. More information to follow.
 

Baden Powell Celebration 
We will be celebrating Baden Powell with a tea and cake. It will be 

held at Westhill Baptist Church from 6:30 
be presented with there earned Outdoor Adventure Skill badges 

as well as Personal Achievement badges.
 

Steak Night 
The steak night will be held March 21 from 5

Tickets are $25 and can be purchased through Scouter 
Please contact her via email at rrudolph@myaccess.ca

 

 

 

 

 

www.regina86.com 

  

Do Your Best  Page 1 

  

 Cubs 

Even though it is short we have 

an exciting adventure planned by the Howlers, we will learn 

about safety and celebrate Baden Powell. 

the column to the right for upcoming 

meetings and on the following page for any camp 
information. Also remember that ScoutsTracker will also have 

We will go over the reasons for a muster point. Also cover food 

We have asked the Howlers to plan 2 activities that will be 
completed by the pack over the next two months. As of this writing 

the final decision has not been made. More information to follow. 

We will be celebrating Baden Powell with a tea and cake. It will be 

held at Westhill Baptist Church from 6:30 – 8pm. The cubs will also 
be presented with there earned Outdoor Adventure Skill badges 

as well as Personal Achievement badges. 

The steak night will be held March 21 from 5-9pm at the Barley Mill. 

Tickets are $25 and can be purchased through Scouter Rose. 
rrudolph@myaccess.ca. 

Upcoming 

February 4

Safety Meeting

 

February 11

Howler Planned Meeting

 

February 18

CANCELLED

 

February 25

Baden Powell Celebration

 

March 21

Steak Night

 
 

Group Committee

Our Group Committee 
meetings are held at 

Plainsview School
meeting 

1st at 7:00pm.

All Group Committee 

meetings are open to 
parents, we welcome your 

input on
year. 
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at 7:00pm. 

All Group Committee 
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parents, we welcome your 

on our plans for the 
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Parent Participation 
We are looking into trying something new this year to help us 

continue delivering a quality and safe program to our youth. We 
have been encouraged to reach out to parents for assistance 
during regular meetings and camps. This would entail working 

alongside a Scouter.  We will be calling for volunteers as needed 
and would welcome your participation. 

your help. 
 

 

The Remind APP 
If you haven’t already, please download and sign up for the 

Remind APP.  Class: Regina86Cubs 

use this app to send out reminders and updates.

 

Allergy Update in MyScouts
Please ensure your youth information entered online at Scouts.ca is 

current and complete (allergy and medical information of 
particular importance as this is often 

conditions/risks). 

 

Social Media and Website 
Our group is active on Twitter with the handle @Regina86th and 
our website is http://www.regina86.com

 

www.regina86.com 
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We are looking into trying something new this year to help us 

continue delivering a quality and safe program to our youth. We 
have been encouraged to reach out to parents for assistance 
during regular meetings and camps. This would entail working 

We will be calling for volunteers as needed 
and would welcome your participation.  Thanks in advance for 

If you haven’t already, please download and sign up for the 

 & class code: @regina86c. We 

use this app to send out reminders and updates. 

Allergy Update in MyScouts 
Please ensure your youth information entered online at Scouts.ca is 

current and complete (allergy and medical information of 
particular importance as this is often our only insight to the youth’s 

Our group is active on Twitter with the handle @Regina86th and 
http://www.regina86.com. 

 

Upcoming Camps

Spring Camps TBD

 

 

We typically have 2 fall 
camps, 1 winter camp and 3 

spring camps each year.

 

 

Do you work somewhere 

“cool” or have an idea for a 

tour?  Please let us know as 

we are 

new ideas.
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Upcoming Camps 

Spring Camps TBD 

typically have 2 fall 
camps, 1 winter camp and 3 

spring camps each year. 

Do you work somewhere 

“cool” or have an idea for a 

tour?  Please let us know as 

 always looking for 

new ideas. 


